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The Board of Trustees of Salvaging Teens at Risk, Inc., dba North Texas Collegiate Academy held a 
public hearing meeting on Friday, December 18, 2015 at 5:00p.m. at NTCA’s Administration Office 
located at 4601 N Interstate 35 in Denton for the purpose of disclosing the Annual FIRST Report.  This 
meeting was publicized in the Denton Record Chronicle on December 4, 2015 and December 11, 2015 in 
accordance with requirements to publicize notice of the meeting in a newspaper of general circulation in 
the school district of the geographic boundaries of the school district once a week for two weeks not more 
than 30 days or less than 14 days prior to the meeting.  The agenda for this meeting was posted on the 
main entrance of the Administration Office December 3, 2015. 
 
All members of the Governing Board of Salvaging Teens at Risk, Inc., were provided a copy of the 
Superior Rating awarded to NTCA.  Dr. Lisa Stanley and Ms. Lilli Tolley were also present for this 
hearing.  No other members of the public attended.  The public hearing was adjourned at 5:50 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


